Hednesford Town Council

Neighbourhood Planning Steering Group

10:00 am 8 December 2015

Present: Cllrs B Gamble (BG) (Chair), Mrs D Grice (DG), A Pearson (AP) and P Harrison (PH), J Heminsley (JH) and D Wisehall (DW)

Apology: Cllr L Whitehouse

1. Notes

The notes of the meeting held on 27 October were received

2. Update

JH and DW had undertaken a survey of buildings and other structures and had produced a draft list of buildings of local importance which could be referred to in the plan. A more detailed survey of Market Street would be carried out. Members requested that the former Queen's Arms be added to the list. JH asked to be notified of any others to be included prior to Christmas

AP and BG were continuing to survey the area with a view to identifying major open spaces and land which may be capable of alternative uses/development; in particular consideration would be given to exploring uses of plots of back land between Market Street and Victoria Street

PH had obtained a copy of Tony Hunt's book on the history of Hednesford which JH would use to corroborate any historical statements

JH had produced a list of draft policy topics which members agreed. JH indicated that he envisaged that the draft plan would be available by March 2016

The next meeting would be held at 10:00 on 12 January 2016

The meeting ended at 11:25 am